
Waltham Parking ordinance; Route 66 

No parking shall be allowed on either side of Route 66. The so called “Buck Mountain Trail Head” is the 

only allowed parking on Route 66. Residents and property owners on Route 66 shall be permitted to park 

on Route 66 while performing maintenance to their property. Contractors working for property owners 

on Route 66 shall be allowed to park in the roadway for a reasonable amount of time for the purpose of 

loading or unloading. If parking is required on Route 66 or within the town right of way for more than 30 

minutes, the property owner must notify the Town of Waltham in advance. Parking on Route 66 for the 

purpose of land access or hiking is strictly prohibited and violators will be towed by a contracted towing 

company.    


